Merriwa Central School



Valuing individual potential – achieving personal best

25 March 2021

Dear Parent/Caregiver

Parent Teacher Interviews

Parent teacher interviews provide an important opportunity to discuss your child's progress. Interviews will be held Term 2 Week 2 Tuesday 27 April, 2021 in both primary and secondary.

Interviews for parents of students in Years 7 to 12 will be held in the Great Hall and library from 5.00 - 7.30pm.

Primary interviews are from 3:30 – 6:30pm in the library.

Interviews allow parents and teachers to discuss expectations, share concerns, and look at how they can support each other to maximise learning outcomes for students.

Please contact the office to book a time for parent teacher interviews.

Darren Noonan

Principal